
 

   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 
DATE:  November 29, 2019   RELEASE DATE: Immediate 

 
FROM:  Bryan Prouse, Manager of Operation Services, Public Works 

 
SUBJECT: Unscheduled Yard Waste Collection 

 

 

Although the first week of December, 2019 is scheduled for large item 
collection, Marcotte Disposal will also be making attempts to collect yard 

waste the week of December 2-6 across the City. 
 

Residents are asked to place leaf and yard waste to the curb for pick-up on 
their regularly scheduled garbage day next week. Leaf and yard waste 

collection will continue as scheduled the week of December 9-13. 
 

Leaf and yard waste will only be picked up in paper bags or an open 

container marked with an ‘X’. 
 

Marcotte Disposal is undertaking unscheduled collection in response to the 
increased volume of leave and yard waste. 

 
Please consult the Waste Calendar for information about pick-up schedules 

and the compost site. The Waste Calendar is available through the Recycle 
Coach app and at https://www.sarnia.ca/living-here/garbage-and-

recycling/waste-calendar/.  
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For more information please contact: 
Bryan Prouse, Manager of Operation Services, Public Works 

bryan.prouse@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0527 Ext. 2235 
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James Jenkins, Deputy Clerk 

james.jenkins@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0527 Ext. 3208 
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